
    

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

Willow Bank Infant School Newsletter 
  

Diary Dates : 

October: 

14th Halloween Disco 

21st INSET  

 

 

 

From the Headteacher:              14th October 2016 

It was so lovely to see you all today for our Harvest Assembly, 
and I am sure you will agree that the children sang beautifully 
too. 
Thank you for the lovely donations of food for the food bank, 
it’s wonderful that you are all so willing to help people in need. 
We have had an exciting day after a water mains pipe burst, 
although I am very relieved to let you know that the water is 
back on and we will be able to hold the Halloween disco this 
evening as originally planned! 
This will be my first Willow Bank Infants’ Disco, so I am really 
looking forward to seeing the Parents Association in action! The 
lovely prizes that have been donated means that I will also be 
buying loads of raffle tickets! 
 
Have a lovely weekend! 

Michelle Masters  Remember: 

Please send 

your child 

into school 

with a 

named coat 

and jumper- 

the weather 

is definitely 

getting 

cooler! 

From the Governors: 
We are pleased to announce that Lucy Raynor and Nicola Penny have joined 

the Governors and filled the 2 vacancies for parent Governors.  Also Becky 

Stewardson has filled the vacancy for LA Governor.  We look forward to 

working with them in the future.   

If you would like to contact us please do so by Email -  governors@willowbank-

inf.wokingham.sch.uk or Twitter - @WBIGovernors 

 

From the School Association: 
Tonight is the Halloween disco. 
 We hope the children and adults enjoy themselves. We have lots of yummy 
cakes that have kindly been donated. As well as both adult and children 
refreshment bars, there will be games for the children and if that wasn't 
enough we have a raffle with some amazing prizes. So please do bring lots of 
pennies with you.  
Tickets for our first family film night will go on sale next week. They can be 
purchased online at www.pta-events.co.uk/willow-bank alternatively by filling 
in the form which will be in book bags. This event will be on Friday 4th 
November. The film will be on in the school hall. Children are welcome to come 
back in their pyjamas and bring a pillow. Please see the leaflet for all the 
details.  
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Edward Penny with his medal from Gym club      Charlie B with his medal and number from a fun run 

 

                                                

Ruby and Owen from Hedgehog class – winners of Gem Bear 
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Thank you so much for your food donations! 


